
 

 

 
 
NOTICE OF RFP FOR LOCAL HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN CONTRACT 
 
UPDATE FROM PUBLIC NOTICE: A copy of the RFP will be posted here on April 29, 2024. 
 
To sign up for updates about the project, including any addendums to this RFP, please complete 
this form. 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that Beach Cities Health District (BCHD) will receive Proposals from 
qualified Local Hazard Mitigation Plan (LHMP) vendors to compile a comprehensive Local Hazard 
Mitigation Plan . Any qualified consultant may submit their Proposal for a Best Value Selection 
process as defined in State of California SB 706 Public Contract Code Part 3,  Division 2 Chapter 
4.7. 
 
The District intends to select a LHMP vendor that will be responsible for providing a scope of 
services to be inclusive of the entire LHMP process from initial planning through final approval by 
the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) and adoption by BCHD. 
 
The consultant shall perform all necessary planning, administration, professional analysis, 
supporting documentation, research, and work required for the preparation and adoption of the 
BCHD LHMP.  The final product must comply with all FEMA, CAL OES or other emergency 
management professional standards currently published. 
 
Interested parties can register at https://www.bchd.org/rfq and the RFP will be posted on the 
BCHD website April 29, 2024.  
 
Proposals are due no later than 5 p.m. on May 27, 2024. 
 
Futher details and requiments will be provided in the RFP documents. 
 
 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/ea0ed45dc49f4c8595e7127efa936a11
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/ea0ed45dc49f4c8595e7127efa936a11
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=202320240SB706
https://www.bchd.org/rfq

